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k September 11th, 1924„

Paul F, Sise, Esq 
President, northern Electric Go 
Montreal.
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0 My dear Mr. Sise
Tou will recollect that some 

time ago I told you that it was our intention to 
provide for an extension .of the work of the De­
partment of Electrical Engineering at this Uni­
versity and ventured to suggest that it might be 
possible for your Company to give us some financial 
assistance towards the construction of the necessary 
new buildings.
Heat & Power Company and the Shawinigan Water &
Power Company have undertaken to help us and have 
made a very substantial contribution. Although 
this was not actually sufficient to cover the cost , 
of the new wing of the Engineering Building, the 
Governors authorized me to proceed on the under­
standing that I would endeavour to obtain some 
further contributions.

Since that time the Montreal Light,

A very Important part of the 
work to be undertaken will be the institution of 
a course in Communication Engineering, 
versity recognizes that this branch of the profession 
has become such an important one, especially under 
Canadian conditions, that it well merits the pro­
vision of a special course of study, 
moreover, that by undertaking to provide young
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